
December 8, 2022  General membership meeting of L9GA  
 
Last meeting of the year with illustrious President, Patricia Sapir! 
 
We took a vote on whether to change the L9GA Championship to a two day event. We will 
continue with a one day tournament.   
 
A big thanks to Janice LoSasso for organizing our luncheon. 
 
We are saying goodbye to three of our wonderful members, with the invitation to join us 
for lunch anytime they want. We will miss playing with Mary Casey, Barbara Legnini, and 
Betty Mitchell. 
 
We have 31 new members who joined in the 2022 season. 
 
Patricia introduced the new board members and handed over the meeting to the new 
president, Lisa Oswald.  Lisa presented some good bye gifts to Patricia and acknowledged 
two outgoing board members, Marianne Gardner and Virginia Hylander. 
President-Lisa Oswald 
Vice President-Marilee Dalbey 
Secretary-Jody Freeman 
Treasurer-Susan Painter 
Game Coordinator-Marge Young 
Ex Officio-Patricia Sapir 
 
Winners of the L9GA Championship tournament were announced as follows: 
Course short- Gross Nancy Benner 50, Net Marge Young 37 
Island- Gross Anne Carey 49, Net Marianne Gardner 35 
Skidaway 2-Gross Patricia Sapir 53, Net Renee Libby 41 
Skidaway1-Gross Carol Barnard 44, Net Jody Freeman 38 
Closest to the pin-Nancy Benner 
Straightest drive- Jody Voss 
Most improved player of the year was Patty Small. 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Minutes submitted by, 
Jody Freeman 
 


